Eastern Illinois University

Memo

To: EIU Campus Community

From: Dr. Stacey Ruholl, CAA Chair and Dr. David Boggs, CGS Chair

Date: 3/29/2018

Re: Accelerated Graduate Programs

The Council on Academic Affairs, the Council on Graduate Studies, and Dean Hendrickson have consulted on the approval process for accelerated graduate program options.

For a graduate program that is already approved, please submit an Executive Action to both CAA and CGS for approval to create the accelerated graduate program option. The Executive Action must contain the rationale, program admission requirements and shared credit course options.